
 
Jan. 29, 2024  

Mayor and Council:  

Greetings on behalf of Ink-stained Wretches, our grassroots volunteer advocacy group 
dedicated to building a culture of appreciation for quality journalism in aid of democracy.  

Again, thank you for granting our request in 2023 to light the Fitzsimmons Covered  
Bridge from May 2-4 in an effort to  raise awareness of UN World Press Freedom Day 
(WPFD is observed annually on May 3).  

Please accept this letter as our request to light the bridge from May 2-4, 2024. 

This year’s WPFD theme is “A Press for the Planet: Journalism in the face of the 
Environmental Crisis.” 

Also, thank you again for granting our request in 2023 to proclaim WPFD in Whistler. 
We have already submitted a request for you to proclaim WPFD again on May 3rd. 

There’s no question that quality journalism needs our support: According to the Local News 
Research Project, 516 news outlets in 345 communities across Canada have closed or 
merged from 2008 to December 2023 (compared to the opening of 215 in 152 communities). 
BC residents have not been spared this devastating loss of public service.  

Last year, the Resort Municipality of Whistler was among 28 communities across 
Canada — in nine provinces and one territory — to mark the day. We hope that you 
will once again help us raise awareness of such a vital part of a healthy democracy. 

Thank you for your consideration,  

Mirko Petricevic  
Co-ordinator, Ink-stained Wretches 

4 Willow St., Waterloo, Ont., N2J 4S2  
(Privacy: Please remove my unit number when posting my address publicly.) 

https://www.ink-stainedwretches.org
https://www.unesco.org/en/days/press-freedom
https://s35582.pcdn.co/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/LocalNewsMapDataDecember2023.pdf
https://s35582.pcdn.co/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/LocalNewsMapDataDecember2023.pdf
https://www.ink-stainedwretches.org/campaigns.html
https://www.ink-stainedwretches.org/campaigns.html
https://www.ink-stainedwretches.org





